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Wayne Bank Recognized for Multiple Awards at United Way Awards  
Breakfast & Celebration 

 
 

Scranton, PA – On Thursday, April 21, at the United Way of Lackawanna 

and Wayne Counties Annual Breakfast Awards, Wayne Bank received the 

Platinum Hand Award. 

 The Platinum Hand Award was presented in recognition of superior 

commitment to the people of our community through corporate and employee 

giving.   

 Wayne Bank was also recognized as one of “the Pillars of our community 

and the foundation for their campaign’s success”. 

 The United Way’s Awards program acknowledges those individuals, 

employee groups, corporations and foundations who have lent their own 

outstanding support to campaign. 

 Lewis J. Critelli, President and CEO of Wayne Bank commented, “For 

over 90 years, the United Way has brought people together to focus on the most 
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important needs of the community.  The Bank and our employees are dedicated 

to supporting and helping the United Way make a positive impact in the 

communities we serve”. 

 Wayne Bank is a subsidiary of Norwood Financial Corp., Member FDIC, 

and is located in Honesdale, Pennsylvania.  The Bank has 15 Community Offices 

in Wayne, Lackawanna, Pike and Monroe Counties with Commercial Lenders 

easily accessible within each of those counties.  Norwood also recently 

announced the signing of a definitive merger agreement to acquire Delaware 

Bancshares, Inc., and its subsidiary, NBDC Bank of Walton, NY.  Pending 

approval, the transaction is expected to close in the third quarter of 2016.  NBDC 

operates twelve offices located throughout Delaware and Sullivan Counties, NY.  

The stock trades on the NASDAQ Global Market under the symbol – NWFL. 
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